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NOTIFICATION 

F.21-62/2 /2014( Acad)/ 

Dated 6th July, 2017 

 

 

 This is for information of all concerned that the B. Voc 

programmes in Renewable Energy Management and Food Processing 

were introduced under a scheme of the UGC. Now, the UGC vide letter 

no. No 2-2/2014 (NSQF) dated 8th June, 2017 (received by the University 

on 20th June, 2017) has intimated that it will not support the B.Voc 

programmes w.e.f. July, 2017. 

 

 In view of the above decision, the University is compelled to 

withdraw the admission to B. Voc in Renewable Energy Management 

and Food Processing programmes scheduled to be held in July, 2017. 

Hence, admission of the selected candidates for both the B Voc 

programmes will not take place for the academic session 2017-18. The 

application fee deposited by the candidates will be refunded. However, 

the students admitted earlier will continue their studies. 

 We regret for the inconvenience caused due to this unavoidable 

circumstances. 

  

 

              Sd/-Registrar 


